
Subject: PE clothing reminder 

Date sent: 6th October 2020, 12:04pm 

Great Barford C of E Primary Academy 

As the weather is getting colder and we are likely to be doing PE sessions 
outside and we would like to remind parents and carers about the 
requirements of PE clothing. 
  

 Our PE kit is: coloured team t-shirt and black shorts. 
 Please supply your child with warm clothing for outdoor PE: 

tracksuit or jogging bottoms and a sweatshirt (as logo free as 
possible!) would be ideal.  

 No hoodies please as these are not safe for PE; things get 
caught in the hoods or hoods could be grabbed in game 
situations. 

 Suitable footwear, ideally trainers for outside PE, and a plastic 
bag to put them into afterwards. 

 Long hair for girls or boys must be tied back for safety. 
 Ear rings and watches must be removed, if your child cannot 

remove ear rings on their own, please remove them on your 
child's class PE days. 

 PE Kit is to come into school on Monday and go home for 
cleaning on Friday 

 You can find your child's class PE days on the Autumn term 
Curriculum Letter in the class pages 

Thank you for supporting us in making sure your child is suitably and 
safely dressed for PE. 

  

 


